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Fisher Phillips Continues Growth in Texas

FIRM WELCOMES SARABETH HALL TO THE DALLAS OFFICE

News

10.28.19


DALLAS (October 28, 2019) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm

representing employers, announces that Sarabeth Hall has joined the firm as an associate in the

Dallas office.

Sarabeth joins from McGuireWoods where she focused on employment litigation. At Fisher Phillips

she will continue her work as a litigator and will represent employers in a variety of disputes

involving Title VII, the Americans with Disabilities Act, the Age Discrimination in Employment Act,

the Fair Labor Standards Act, and a variety of state anti-discrimination laws.

Sarabeth earned her law degree from the Oklahoma City University School of Law where she was a

member of law review and graduated magna cum laude. She also earned her master’s degree in

accounting from Texas Christian University and is a certified public accountant in both Texas and

California. Prior to attending law school, Sarabeth worked as a senior audit associate for the largest

independent public accounting firm in the Southwest.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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